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Comments: I have reviewed the proposed road and trail closure maps. These roads and trails are essential to the

hunting and recreational populous. Closing these areas to motor vehicles would not only devastate the entire

outdoor community, it would cut off a huge income supply to the White Mountain Area. Hunters, campers,

recreational motorsport rides... ect. Bring millions of dollars in revenue to Payson, Heber-Overgaard, Show Low

and Pinetop-Lakeside. Cutting off the supply chain would kill growing businesses. It would halt expansion plans

for Fire, EMS and Police Departments. It would take all of the growth and progress seen over the past few years

and extinguish it. I absolutely refuse to agree to shutting down the roads and trails outlined in these maps for any

length of time. 


